The City of Bainbridge will hold a public meeting on July 31, 2017 at 2:00 PM in the City Hall’s
conference room (101 S. Broad Street) to receive public input on the proposed conversion of the
City owned borrow pit off of Avenue C into an inert landfill. An inert landfill is used for the
disposal of yard trimmings; land clearing debris such as stumps, limbs, and leaves; and earth and
earth-like products, concrete, cured asphalt, rock, and bricks.



